
Last call to participate in
‘Vagina Monologues’
VDAY Tahoe still has parts to fill for actresses, as well as
volunteers (female or male).

Anyone interested in being involved in the 2013 South Lake
Tahoe  Production  of  Eve  Ensler’s  award  winning  play  “The
Vagina  Monologues”  should  attend  the  Jan.  7  6:30pm  first
informational meeting and reading for the “Vagina Monologues”
at Unity of the Lake, 1195 Rufus Allen Blvd., South Lake
Tahoe.

Rehearsals will be Monday evenings and the performances are
Feb. 22-23at the Blue Angel Cafe.

For  more  info,  call  Vickie  at  (530)  577.6222  or  email
theclarkesr@hotmail.com.
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